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Join us for these
exciting fall events!

Angels on the Run
Dust off those athletic shoes for our seventh annual fun run 
on Saturday, Oct. 20. Angels on the Run is open to all: There 
are shorter courses for younger ones and a 5K for adults and 
older children. The 5K route starts at SRS, winds through the 
neighborhood, and ends back at SRS. Watch www.straphaelschoolmd.org for 
information about registration, sponsorship, and volunteering.

OCT.

20

Golf Classic
The Fr. Bill Finch Memorial St. Raphael Golf 
Classic returns for the 10th year! This 
popular event will be held Monday, Sept. 24,

at Lakewood 
Country Club in Rockville. At press 
time, foursomes and sponsorships 
were filling up. Get the latest 
information—including details on 
volunteering and attending the
post-tournament reception—at
www.straphaelschoolmd.org.

SEPT.

24
SRS Open House 
We are proudly
opening our 
doors to all on
Monday, Oct.
15. Join us for
a presentation 
at 9:15 a.m., 
followed by a tour. It’s never too
early to start thinking about school
for next year. To register, visit 
www.straphaelschoolmd.org. 

NOTE: This open house is for
St. Raphael School (K-8) only. On 
Jan. 14, 2019, we will host a double 
open house for St. Raphael Nursery 
School and St. Raphael School.

OCT.

15

FORE! Don’t miss the Golf Classic bake sale
after Masses on Sunday, Sept. 16!
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Five minutes of your time would mean so much to us!
Please link your grocery card numbers today.
THANK YOU for supporting your parish school!

By linking your Giant and Harris Teeter cards to St. Raphael School, you help us 
earn free money. Every time you shop, a percentage of your total is donated to SRS.

HARRIS TEETER — SRS ID: 7411	 	 GIANT — SRS ID: 05327
•  In person at customer-service counter	 •  Visit www.tiny.cc/help-srs for info
•  By phone at 800-432-6111 (option 2)		  on how to link your card (Giant no
•  Both options are super easy!			   longer allows us to submit it for you)

St. Raphael Nursery School is thrilled 
to announce the latest addition to 
its early-childhood program—Stay & 
Play. Beginning Sept. 10, SRNS now 
hosts drop-in sessions for parents to 
bring their younger ones to campus. 
Classes are 9:30-11:30 a.m. Mondays 
and Thursdays and cost just $10 per 
session ($8 if pre-registered). Led by 
an experienced preschool teacher 
and aide, our little friends will enjoy 
music, art, circle time, stories, and 
more as they get comfortable at 
SRNS. It’s an opportunity for moms, 
dads, or caregivers to connect, trade 
parenting tips, and simply share with each other 
in our warm Catholic setting. Pre-registration is 

Have a Preschooler-in-Training? Join us for Stay & Play!

open at www.srnsmd.org. Questions? Contact 
Julie Cress at jcress@straphaels.org or
301-762-2143 ext. 158.

Dear parishioners ~
Help us earn free money...
Every grocery card counts!
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